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Original: Spanish

N O T I C E


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, wishes to inform that the meeting of the Working Group on the Inter-American Convention to Facilitate Disaster Assistance, scheduled for today, Thursday, April 21, at 2:30 p.m. will be held, and that the Committee meeting scheduled for tomorrow Friday, April 22, 2005, has been postponed until further notice. Similarly, due to the holding of the special session of the Permanent Council this morning, a new date will be set to consider the items on the Order of Business of the Committee meeting which had been scheduled for 10:00 a.m. today (CP/CSH-692/05). 
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